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# UNITED STATES8' NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

$ .k WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%.....+ July 10, 1980

Docket 50-10

Mr. Ed Gogek
725 S. Loomis
Chicago, Illinios 60607

Dear Mr. Gogek:

This is in response to your letter to Illinois Senator Richard M. Daley.
Senator Daley referred your letter to the NRC for response.

We have decided that an environmental impact statement should be prepared
for the proposed Dresden Unit No.1 primary cooling system decontamination.

A copy of the Draft Environmental Statement and the related Federal Register
Notice is enclosed for your information. Comnents on this draft statement
must be received by the Director, Division of Licensing, U. S. Nuclear
Regulatory Conmission, Washington, D. C. 20555, by July 21, 1980, to be
assured that they are taken into account in the preparation of the Final
Environmental Statement.

I hope this letter has been responsive to your concerns.

incerely,

G En ehtor
Division oit Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
1. NUREG-0686
2. Notice
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